
 Collaborative School Committee 
November 1, 2016 

 
McKinley-Thatcher Elementary School  www.mckinleythatcher.com  720-424-5600 (p)  720-424-5625 (f) 

 

McKinley-Thatcher Elementary School 
1230 S. Grant Street 

Denver, CO 80210 

 
Meeting Agenda:  
 
5:00 – 5:05   Call to order, Review meeting agenda, Sign-in  
 
5:05 - 5:10   Framing – Our rating on the School Performance Framework   
 
5:10 – 5:30 SPF Presentation and Feedback   
 
5:30 – 6:00  Community Night Discussion – One Option and Feedback  
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Meeting adjourned at 6:25pm. 

Action Items: 

Item Owner Needed By 

1. Research next steps for innovation status Sonia ASAP 

2. Schedule a day of checking out bi-lingual and 
expeditionary school 

Sonia December meeting 

 

1. Attendees 
Sonia Geerdes, Jolon Clark, Becca Davidson, Kim Hollingsworth, Linda Monroe, Katie 
Millard, Allison Schumacher, Ben Schumacher, Alise Lawrence 
 
Known absentees  
Ingrid Hoff, Martha Biery, Matt Riley 
 
Meeting called to order at 5:02pm 

2. Review previous month’s meeting 
Linda will be alternate secretary.  

3. Framing – Our rating on the School Performance Framework 
As a continuation from the last two month’s discussions, McKinley-Thatcher strives to keep 
students engaged and motivated and challenged and developing student’s character and keep 
the strong tie to community.  The SPF doesn’t reflect all of these great things.   
McT’s SPF dropped from green to red (stoplight), which is the bottom tier. 

4. SPF Presentation and Feedback 
Sonia presented the SPF presentation that she will share the following week with the entire 
school community.  After the presentation, the attendees shared feedback on the strengths of 
the presentation, questions, and details suggested. 

5. Community Night Discussion 
20 minutes for the presentation. 
Simultaneous Spanish interpretation will be available. 
Free childcare provided by McT staff. 
Invite to the community night sent via Friday emails and flyers, IC email from Sonia, and a 
robocall. 
After the presentation, attendees will be invited to share their ideas and thoughts on what are 
McT’s strengths and areas for improvement.  The sharing of ideas will be divided into four 
areas around the room and will hopefully be facilitated by McT staff. 
If attendees have questions, they will have the opportunity to write down the questions and 
leave them to be responded to later. 

 


